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We expect the Home will be delivered in mid April.  It will take a couple of weeks to get it

ready for the public and should be open by the end of April or early May.  For all the up-to-
date information check out our webpage at: https://pei.bigbrothersbigsisters.ca/

32nd
Home Draw

74' x 16'

A big “Thank You” to everyone who supported our recent auction.
Whether you donated, bid on, or purchased an item, or shared our post
and spread the word - we appreciate you.  

In recognition of our 50th year of providing free mentoring programs to children &
youth on PEI we have chosen a special design for this year’s Home Draw.  

We are honoured to have been chosen as a recipient of the
Tim Hortons Smile Cookie Campaign which runs from

April 28 - May 4, 2025.  100% of the proceeds go to BBBS!
If you are interested in doing a bulk order for your

business please let us know. 



"During my university years, I had the privilege of being a Big Sister with Big Brothers Big
Sisters of PEI. Coming from a large family of nine—one older sister and five brothers—I
always dreamed of having a little sister. When I was paired with Hailey, my Little Sister, I
was beyond excited! One of my favorite memories is getting ready together before going

out for activities or events. I never had a little sister to share those moments with growing
up, so laughing and hanging out while getting ready for a fun day was something I truly

cherished. It was a special time, and I never would have experienced it without BBBS.
 

 Big Brothers Big Sisters is an incredible organization dedicated to helping Island children,
but the experience goes so much further than that. Being a Big Sister was one of the most
rewarding experiences of my life. It not only allowed me to make a lasting difference in a

young person’s life, but it also helped me grow personally and develop a deep love for
building community connections—something that plays a huge role in what I do at KidHub

School-Age Programs today.
 

 Now, both Hailey and I have families of our own, and I couldn’t be prouder of the strong,
inspiring young woman and dedicated mother she has become. Watching her grow and

thrive is such a rewarding experience.

 Congratulations to Big Brothers Big Sisters on 50 years of creating life-changing
relationships and making a difference in the lives of so many children. I’m proud to

continue supporting their mission through my business, and we look forward to
participating in Bowl for Kids' Sake every year!

 
 Rachel Docksteader

 KidHub School-Age Programs"
 
 

A few words from Rachel Docksteader, current supporter & former BIG! 


